Dear XXXX,
I am writing to inform you that it is with great regret that I am leaving the Liv by Advantia Health practice. My last day in clinic will be on June 28, 2024.

While at Liv I was fortunate enough to meet so many amazing people like yourself.  I will forever be so grateful for you and all the Liv patients who allowed me to be a part of their life’s journey. 

Transition can be tough and I want to support all of our patients, so feel free to send me a message through the patient portal and/or schedule a visit. This way, we can discuss how you could move ahead with your healthcare and other providers at Liv that might be a good fit for you.

Again, I would sincerely like to thank you for allowing me the privilege to participate in your care. Please let me know if you need anything during this transition.  I am happy to help any way I can.
Sincerely,

	Dr. Rohini Boddu

